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I oppose this legislation because it would give developers a free rein to do what they 

please. The idea that they could get unlimited variances to develop on open space 

and wetlands is unacceptable.The House Rules Committee should not advance HB 

3414 if Section 2 (variances) remains part of the bill. Our environment is what makes 

Oregon special. This bill would negatively impact that. There are other ways to solve 

the housing crisis without putting developers in charge! 


